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1 December 2014
Dear Parents,

If your daughter is coming back into the Hostel in 2015, kindly ensure that Hostel Fees are paid in full and that you are able to provide the teacher on duty with proof of payment.  Please be aware that should fees not be paid up, in advance, your daughter will not be admitted to the facility. The banking details have been included below for your convenience.
Next year the school term starts on Wednesday 21 January. Hostel girls are to return to Hostel  between 5.00 p.m. and 8.30 p.m. on Tuesday 20 January. The Hostel leaders, Elelwani Rasilingwane, Kuhle Baart and Siziphiwe Vumazonke should return by 2.00 p.m. on the 19 January. 
There has been a change in the Duty Teacher staff: We bid farewell to both Mrs Boscombe and Mrs Viljoen and welcome Mrs Nel and for the first term Miss van Aardt. We hope they will be very happy as part of the hostel family.

There are no changes to the Administrative and Kitchen staff: Mrs Moss, out Senior Matron, leads the team of excellent, loving staff members, most of whom have been here for a very long time. Ms Esther Landu and Ms Jennifer Mqwanqa have served the Sholto McIntyre hostel for 19 years and have seen generations of girls come and go. We are lucky to have such a loyal staff.

Our three Matrics, Sanelisiwe, Emma-Kate and Athi-Lilitha, will be sorely missed. We said goodbye to them at a slap-up breakfast on the 25th, the last exam day for most Matrics, but Emma was the last to finish, only writing her Consumer Studies paper two days later. We trust they will achieve the results they seek and that they will do us proud.
May all the girls of the Sholto McIntyre Hostel rejoice in their results, have a wonderful, safe and peaceful time with their families, and return to us refreshed and ready to take on the next phase of their education. May all those celebrating enjoy a blessed festive season, may the New Year bring further blessings, and may those on the roads this holiday period drive safely.

Kind regards
A M Peltason






M. A. Woods
HOSTEL SUPERINTENDENT




PRINCIPAL
Tel: 0842612674
HOSTEL FEES: R6880per term
R27520  per annum
BANK DETAILS:  


ACCOUNT NAME:

SHOLTO MCINTYRE HOSTEL

ACCOUNT NO:


539 7004 1026

BANK:



FIRST NATIONAL BANK, UITENHAGE

BRANCH CODE:

210316

PLEASE USE THE PUPIL’S NAME ON THE DEPOSIT SLIP AND FAX A COPY TO 041-9911077 or bring a copy with you when you drop your daughter on the 20th January.
